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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Kent oil column heaters  
06 July 2012                                                                      ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The heaters may pose a safety hazard due to a fault in the 
spot-welded rivets, potentially causing an oil leak. 

 

Details The following products are affected: 

 Kent 5-fin oil column heater, with the model number 
KPE216-060 and the barcode 9416668669366  

 Kent 9-fin oil column heater with timer, with the 
model number KPE216-063 and the barcode  
9416668669601  

Sold through The Warehouse stores from 1 February 2012 
to 3 July 2012 

 

What to do Stop using the heater immediately, return it to the place of 
purchase for a full refund.  

 

More 
Information 

Call 0800 422 274 for more information. 
Recall notice  (you may need to refresh this page after clicking the link) 

 Consumer website 
 Newstalk ZB 
 NZ Herald 

 

                           

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.thewarehouse.co.nz/is-bin/intershop.static/WFS/TWL-Site/TWL-B2C/en_NZ/content/recalls/wk46-kent-oil-heaters.pdf
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/kent-oil-column-heaters?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls
http://www.newstalkzb.co.nz/auckland/news/nbnat/635254218-nationwide-recall-on-heaters
http://www.nzherald.co.nz/business/news/article.cfm?c_id=3&objectid=10817673

